
 

 

 
24th October, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
On Tuesday 14th November 2017, between 4.00pm and 6.00pm, the Apple Store in Penrith will host 

an iPad purchase evening for families of St Columba’s students. 

 

This event is arranged so that there will be extra Apple staff on hand to assist with the purchase and 

set up of iPads, within that time period. 

 

The Apple staff can help with items such as the setting up of the iPad (including parental controls) or 

an Apple account (for downloading of apps). 

 

We are of course, more than happy for families to purchase their iPads from anywhere (or at other 

times at the Apple store), but have organised this so that there is extra help available if needed. 

 

Families can receive a discount when purchasing at the Apple store in Penrith by mentioning that 

they have a child at the College (both on the designated night, and at any other time). 

 

Families can also receive the same discount when purchasing online via the special web page on our 

College website in the ‘Learning’ tab under ‘What are my purchasing options?’ on our ‘iPads and 

Information and Communication Technology ICT’ page at 

 

http://www.stcolumbasspringwood.catholic.edu.au/en/Learning/iPads-and-ICT 

 

For more information about which iPad to buy or our use of iPads at the College, please refer to the 

College website. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Paul Ryan, 
Principal 


